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Comments: Please do NOT pursue this project. We have already done enough to damper the wild character of

the Swan Crest with the loud motorboats and large RVs w/generators and blasting music on the lake. There are

plenty of other resort options in the area for others to enjoy. We need to preserve what wild country  we have left

in our great state, and not let it be ruined by people who are only out for money. If we allow this to continue, it'll

open the door for more development on everyone's public land. Thank you for your time. 


